
 

 

 

 

 

CALL FOR PARTICIPANTS 

14th SHARED GROWTH SEMINAR 

“THE URBAN-RURAL GAP AND SUSTAINABLE SHARED GROWTH” 

April 26, 2012 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

 

We would like to cordially invite you to participate in the 14th Shared Growth 

Seminar to be held on April 26, 2012 (Thursday) at the School of Labor and Industrial 

Relations (SOLAIR), University of the Philippines, Diliman, Quezon City. (Please see the 

attached program for more details). The theme for this seminar is “The Urban-Rural Gap and 

Sustainable Shared Growth”. The seminar is to be geared for interested citizens, irrespective 

of their field of expertise.  

Participation in the conference could be as a paper presenter and/or as a member of 

the session audience. Presenters are encouraged to also submit their abstracts to the First 

Asia Conference (AFC), being organized by the Sekiguchi Global Research Association, to be 

held in Shanghai on March 8-10, 2013. For more details about AFC please see 

http://www.aisf.or.jp/AFC/. Discounts on the conference fee will be provided to a number of 

best paper presenters. In order to allow us to have a good estimate of the number of 

participants, kindly fill up and submit the attached registration form by March 25, 2012 to the 

seminar secretariat as indicated in the attached registration form. Presentation materials (full 

paper draft and/or PowerPoint slides) are due to the seminar secretariat by April 12, 2012. 

To help defray the cost for the seminar, there is a registration fee of 300 pesos, 

payable to the registration desk on the day of the seminar. Please feel free to contact the 

secretariat for any inquiries. 

We hope to see you in the seminar. 

 

Sincerely yours 

 

 

Ferdinand C. Maquito, Ph.D. 
Senior Lecturer (School of Labor and Industrial Relations, University of the Philippines) 
Researcher (Sekiguchi Global Research Association) 

 


